
McGrath Project
The Natural Resources Conservation Service in Alaska repaired a flood control levee along the Kuskokwim 
River in the off-road village of McGrath. The original levee was compromised by erosion, at one place 
only a foot wide, and the village was subject to flooding. Following levee repairs, the bank was stabilized 
with rock armor. The equipment had to be barged to the work site.

The Natural Resources Conservation Service funded this project with $4,100,000.
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Top and bottom photos: The project in process with the levee bank partially 
stabilized with rock armor.  

The original levee eroding into the Kuskokwim River.


